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Week 6-A FULL and BUSY WEEK! We are really moving through the 

curriculum. With the 2:05 dismissal, our days seem to fly by as we move from 
subject to subject. Last week, the students took the Fall MAP tests. These tests are 
an excellent way to see how the students are performing in two key areas: math 
and reading. The test gives a range of where students should be at the different 
times of the year. These tests are really a way for them to set goals for themselves. 
I will be sharing your child’s results soon. Looking ahead to next week-it will be 
another busy week with tests-Mass Parts Test, Unit 3 Vocabulary/Spelling, and a 
science test. I will send out a remind notice as they happen in case plans change 
(as they sometimes do). 

                                              Curriculum Report

Religion-We finished chapter 22- The Eucharistic Sacrifice. Our chapter test was 
Thursday. We read the Sunday Gospel as a way to prepare for Sunday Mass. The 
students will have a Mass Parts test next Friday. We reviewed today with Kahoot.

Vocabulary- We started unit 3. We discussed the new words. We are up to 332 
pom-poms for the Vocab Jar!

English-We worked on analogies and word parts. We started our first poem for 
our poetry anthology book.

Reading-We are reading Hidden Talents. Our main character is meeting all his 
new teachers.

Science-We continue to study about independent and dependent factors. We added 
more notes to our Interactive Notebook.

Have a safe, relaxing weekend. God bless SHS forever! Take care.

 Thank You!

Dr. Paul & Rhonda 
Swenny and Ron & 
Cheryl Swenny-for 

being our 
Adopt-A-Class 

sponsors

Calendar

Sept. 29- Art
Sept. 29-Mass Day!
Oct. 1- First Science Test
Oct. 2 - PE (wear tennis 
shoes)
Oct. 2-Mass Parts Test
Oct. 6-Mission Poster Due

I praise you, so wonderfully you made me; wonderful are your works. Psalm 139:14

Look Who Did What!

Camdyn, Jaycie & Josey- for 
bringing in snacks for the 
entire class

Delaney, Kaylee, & Josey-for 
religion Kahoot winners

Kaylee- for donating books

Olivia & Daniel -for ringing 
the bell

Gwen, Addison, & Jaycie-for 
English Kahoot winners

Cash & Daniel-for helping  
classmates

Gwen & Jaycie -for reading 
at Mass

Clayton & Delaney-for 
giving extra test effort

Brayden & Kamden-for 
helping with lunch chores

Ryleigh & Jaclyn-for talking 
books

Lincoln, Madyx, Brylan-for 
class participation

Ms. Aumann’s Notes...

Parent-Teacher Conferences
This year’s parent-teacher conferences will be handled 

differently due to safety precautions during this time of the Covid 
virus.  Only  those parents specifically requested by the teacher 
will have face-to-face conferences during the week of October 5-9.  
All other ‘conferences’ will be in written form. After you receive 
your child’s report-please contact me if you have any questions or 
concerns or comments. I will miss our visit,  but I know how 
wonderful it is that I see you child everyday at school. That is our 
goal to continue to have in-person learning. Thank you.


